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TO: Codex Contact Points 

Interested International Organizations 

  
FROM: Secretary, Codex Alimentarius Commission 

FAO, Viale delle Terme di Caracalla, 00153 Rome, Italy 

  
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED PREAMBLE AND STRUCTURE 

OF CODEX STAN 234-1999  
  
DEADLINE: 21 April 2017 
   
COMMENTS: To: 

 
Copy to: 

 Codex Contact Point of Hungary 
Email: hu-codexcp@nebih.gov.hu  

 
 

The Codex Secretariat 
Codex Alimentarius Commission 
E-mail: codex@fao.org  

 

Background 

1. At the 37th session of CCMAS, the Committee agreed to continue work on the review and update of 
CODEX STAN 234-1999 by means of an eWG chaired by Brazil and co-chaired by Uruguay to, amongst 
others, draft a preamble for the Standard.  

2. The eWG has prepared an introductory text, including a preamble and a proposed structure for 
CODEX STAN 234-1999, which is presented in CX/MAS 17/38/6. 

Request for comments 

3. Comments are requested on Appendix I of CX/MAS 17/38/6 with special attention to the 
introduction, preamble and the proposed structure for CODEX STAN 234.  
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